
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  
 

 

NTM No 19 of 2025                                                  11th September 2025 
   

  

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF TAY  
 

 

Tay Road Bridge Shipping Channel Lighting 
  

 

 

Mariners are advised that the white strobe lighting demarcating the shipping channel under the 

Tay Road Bridge is currently inoperative.  

It should be noted that red, green and yellow lights on the bridge remain operational. 
 
 
 

Status of previously published notices:  
 
15/2025 and 17/2025 remain in force 

 

 

Issued by: 
 
Andrew Blake  

Marine Manager Dundee 


